Dear Governor Abbott:



25 February 2022
As a Texan, I'm writing to voice how appalled I am at your directive to the Department of Family and Protective Services that undermines vital and necessary gender-affirming medical care provided to minors.

As the Human Rights Campaign notes, "Every major medical and mental health organization in the country supports gender-affirming care for transgender and non-binary people[.]"  

I ask you this: How do you intend to respond when young Texans are harmed by your unethical directive?  
I await your reply. 

Sincerely,

Your Name
Dear Attorney General Paxton :


25 February 2022
As a Texan, I'm writing to voice how appalled I am at your opinion that providing necessary and vital health care to minors qualifies as "child abuse" and calling the affirmation of their gender "misguided ideology."

As the Human Rights Campaign notes, "Every major medical and mental health organization in the country supports gender-affirming care for transgender and non-binary people[.]"  

I ask you this: How do you intend to respond when young Texans are harmed by your unethical and misguided opinion?  
I await your reply. 

Sincerely,

Your Name
Dear Your Senator/Representative:


25 February 2022
As your constituent, I'm writing to voice how appalled I am at Gov. Abbott's directive to the Department of Family and Protective Services that undermines vital and necessary gender-affirming medical care provided to minors.

As the Human Rights Campaign notes, "Every major medical and mental health organization in the country supports gender-affirming care for transgender and non-binary people[.]"  

I ask you this: How do you intend to respond when young Texans you represent are harmed by this unethical directive?  
I await your reply. 

Sincerely,

Your Name
Dear Lt. Gov. Patrick:



25 February 2022
As your constituent, I'm writing to voice how appalled I am at Gov. Abbott's directive to the Department of Family and Protective Services that undermines vital and necessary gender-affirming medical care provided to minors.

As the Human Rights Campaign notes, "Every major medical and mental health organization in the country supports gender-affirming care for transgender and non-binary people[.]"  

I ask you this: How does your party intends to respond when young Texans are harmed by this unethical directive?  
I await your reply. 

Sincerely,

Your Name
